
We were all happy to come back to school on 

Thursday 3rd September, 2020…….



We wanted to create somewhere to remember loved 

ones who died during the Covid-19 pandemic.  To 

pay tribute to those who sacrificed so much to help 

sick, isolated or vulnerable people.



Planting of the Pield Heath Memorial 

Rose Garden……...



We done lots of digging…...



…. Lots and lots of digging







We enjoyed choosing and planting 

our Roses







…...and giving them a drink.





…….but the absolute best thing….





……. Is being back together !!!!!


